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I support the passing of HB 2458 because it keeps both gay/lesbian kids and trans 

kids safe from conversion therapy. I think it's absolutely vile that anyone would 

oppose banning conversion therapy for anyone! Just because you don't like trans 

people or queer people, that doesn't mean that you get to perform reparative therapy 

on them! I urge you to pass HB 2458 on the behalf of all queer people, both children 

and adults.  


